From: Isaac Rowe

**Sent:** Monday, December 14, 2020 1:27 PM **To:** Scott Dunlop <sdunlop@cityofmanor.org>

**Subject:** P&Z Commission Resignation

Pardon the previous email, it was sent prematurely.

Hello Scott,

It has been a pleasure serving with you and the other commissioners on the P&Z Board. I have a greater appreciation for what goes on behind the scenes when planning for a city's growth.

Unfortunately, I am no longer able to serve on the board at this time. COVID-19 has definitely challenged many families including ours.

Please send my next steps in the off-boarding process from P&Z. Also, if I should still attend this upcoming meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns please email or call me at the number listed below.

Again, it has been a pleasure to serve.

Isaac Rowe